
 
Celebrating more than 130 years of encouraging economic research 

 
 
The American Economic Association (AEA) was founded in 1885 in Saratoga, New York by a small group 
interested in economics and is now the largest professional association representing the interests of 
economists from the around the world. 
 
The AEA is headquartered in Nashville, TN with a publications office in Pittsburgh, PA. 
 
Who	We	Are	
Once composed primarily of college and university professors in economics, the American Economic 
Association (AEA) now attracts 20,000+ members from academe, business, government, and research 
organizations. All are professionals or graduate-level students dedicated to economics research. 
 
AEA	Mission	
Established in 1885, the AEA is a non-profit, non-partisan, scholarly association dedicated to the 
discussion and publication of economics research while promoting the understanding of economics. 
 
AEA	Leadership	
The AEA is governed by an elected executive board, several standing committees, and a 
Secretary/Treasurer who oversees an association staff of 50. Many AEA leaders come from or move into 
influential and responsible roles in government, industry, and academe. 
 
AEA	Journals	
AEA publishes prestigious scholarly economics journals accessible via online subscription. The AEA 
journals offer economists a standardized quality forum for sharing their research. These journals are 
mainstays in economics departments and libraries where they inspire future research and stimulate 
thoughtful discussion. American Economic Review, Journal of Economic Literature, Journal of Economic 
Perspectives, four field-specific American Economic Journals covering Applied Economics, Economic 
Policy, Macroeconomics, and Microeconomics, AER: Insights, and AEA Papers and Proceedings. 
 
ASSA/Annual	Meeting	
In conjunction with 62 other economics associations, the AEA organizes and manages the largest 
gathering of economists in the world (13,000+ attendees). More than 3,000 presenters have an 
opportunity to share their research within 550 sessions of varied economics topics. Papers from 30 of 
the sessions are published in the AEA Papers and Proceedings. A Continuing Education program is also 
available, and select ASSA webcasts can be found online. 
 
AEA	Careers	
AEA offers job seekers and employers access to an employment service known as JOE Network (Job 
Openings for Economists). JOE Network is tailored to meet the needs of the economics job market and 
includes a mechanism for faculty to easily upload and manage recommendation letters. Completing the 
cycle, many interviews are held at the job fair in conjunction with the Annual Meeting in January, and a 
job “Scramble” is offered in March for remaining vacancies. 
 
 	



Honors	and	Awards	
AEA administers an honors and awards program including the prestigious John Bates Clark Medal 
honoring an outstanding economist under the age of 40. Four Best Paper Prizes are awarded each year 
to articles adjudged most outstanding in each of the four American Economic Journals. The AEA also 
recognizes Foreign Honorary Members and Distinguished Fellows for their achievements. 
 
EconLit	
AEA’s comprehensive bibliographic searchable database of economics literature from around the world, 
including working papers from leading universities, PhD dissertations, peer-reviewed journals, books, 
and book reviews. AEA’s role as a steward for the ever-growing body of economics literature includes 
maintenance of the JEL Codes classification system, a standard method of classifying and retrieving 
scholarly literature in economics. 
 
Resources for economists including guides for students, teaching tools for educators, data sources, 
research highlights, an online economics discussion forum, and much more are available on the AEA 
website. For more information, please visit www.aeaweb.org. 
 
Press	Contacts	
For inquiries related to AEA Corporate, JOE Network, the ASSA Annual Meeting or other general 
questions:  
Kristine Etter 
Phone: 615.322.2595 
Email: kristine.b.etter@vanderbilt.edu 
Hours: 7:30 a.m. – 4 p.m. CT 
 
For questions about AEA Journals and requests for complimentary press access:  
Doug Quint 
Phone: 412.432.2301 
Email: dquint@aeapubs.org 
Hours: 9:30 a.m. – 5 p.m. ET 


